
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No 53 (T) of 2018 

Ocean Dock – Quayside Works 

 

Mariners are hereby advised that contractors are working on platforms over 
the edge of the quayside and close to the waterline at Berth 46 in the Ocean 
Dock. Vessels operating in or passing Ocean Dock are to be mindful of their 
speed and should keep their wash to a minimum. 

Works will continue until 31st March 2019. 

This Notice will be self-cancelling on the 1st April 2019.  

 

 

Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Gate, Atlantic Way 
Southampton    

Captain P J A Buckley  
Harbour Master 

 

23 November 2018 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known 
to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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http://www.southamptonvts.co.uk/

